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August 22, 2021
Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!
We, Adelina Christian Church is a Christ-centered organization that demonstrates Christ’s love through ministry and service. In obedience to Christ’s commission, we make disciples, bear witness to the gospel in word and deed.
In accordance with this, we are organizing an Evangelistic Concert titled “HOPE IS REAL” that will be held on October 31, 2021, Sunday, 5 PM via Facebook Live. We believe that we are united in these endeavors and aspire to reach those people who are in need of the gospel. In lieu of this, we are humbly inviting you to be a part of this ministry through prayers and free-willed sponsorship. We believe that God commands us to love Him supremely and to live out our faith and beliefs with care for one another, compassion towards the lost and unsaved.
You are very much welcome to be a part of this ministry and for more details or any questions, you can reach us on Facebook @adelinachristianchurch1993. We are hoping to hear more from you.
Thank you so much and may God bless you a thousand fold.
Sincerely yours,
Jay B. Maravilla
Evangelism Ministry Head

NOTED BY:

Fernando Sydney T. Herrera
Senior Pastor
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